
Dear Sisters and Brothers, 

 

It is now your turn.  Last month I wrote about the joy and the importance of reading.  I wrote about readingôs 
expansive nature.  I echoed James Baldwinôs observation that reading connects us more fully to one another 
and to those who have come before. 

 

At the beginning of June, I placed a number of books (well 12 to 
be precise because such a number seemed to have significance in 
our tradition) in the Jonathan Edwards Room.  I am delighted to 
say that you have taken me up on my offer and that those books 
have been going in an out of the J.E Room all month.  Right now 
there are only two books available and some of the books have 
already changed hands three times.   

 

We asked you to give some feedback on the books so that others might know if they wanted to read them and 
so that we might determine which could make good book groups in the fall.  You have responded!  About 
Marcus Borgôs Days of Awe and Wonder, JoAnn Levitt said ñthis is a book to be savored, cherished and even 
read through twice.ò  About J.D. Vanceôs Hillbilly Elegy, John Canning called it a ñmust readò while Barbara 
Kershner suggested a different book, Mary Karrôs The Liarôs Club.  I am looking forward to the thoughts on 
the many other books that are in your hands right now. 

 

I am excited at the reception this project has received and now I think it is time for phase two of the project! 

 

I want you to share books that intersect with your faith and through which you have found meaning or joy or 
truth.  We will put out a second table in the J.E. room with sign-up sheets for people to take them home and 
then offer their thoughts after reading.  You can either bring a copy in to the church office or simply let us 
know the title and we will purchase a copy.  This second phase of the project will run through Rally Day in 
September.  Then I hope that a third phase will launch, an on-going sharing of books and texts with one 
another, a phase that will not have any particular ending point. 

 

In many ways I think that this is a powerful way for a church to have a library.  In days like ours we are 
blessed with an abundance of books and yet sometimes when I go to the bookstore I struggle to pick one out.  
Especially in the area of religion I both get excited about the books I find on the shelves and worry about the 
theology or perspective that might drive them.  With limited time I worry about starting down the wrong 
path.  This kind of approach allows us to share books and let each other know what to expect.  It builds a 
sense of trust before we read it and then creates a small group of people with whom we can talk with after we 
have read it. 

 

Thank you for your participation in this and so many other aspects of our shared life. 

 

Peace,  Brent  



O  S  L  T 
 

 

A Note from our Minister of  Music 

 

Summertimeéand the living is easy. This summer will be filled of lovely musical offerings for the Sunday 
services: from piano 4-hands, to vocal and instrumental soloists, to the dulcet tones of our in-house dulcimer 
group Sweet Strings.  Each Sunday will be different, and will help to enhance your worship experience. I still 
have a couple of openings, so if you know of someone who has a musical offering to share, please let me 
know!   

 

Brent and I have also been choosing favorite hymns (as reported in the last music survey.)  Please let me know 
if you havenôt heard your favorite in a while, and Iôll try to find a good place for it. 

 

Catherine Schane-Lydon 

 

 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

HAPPY JULY BIRTHDAYS 

(Please let someone on the Growth  

Committee know if we have not  

included your birthday or listed it  

incorrectly.) 

 

July 1   Gary Schieneman 

July 2  Vicky Cooper  

July 4    Carl Bradford 

              Frank Russell  

July 5     Maddie Alsdorf 

July 6     Connor Hall 

July 7     Christine Rasmussen 

July 8     Mia Freeman 

               Morgan Middlebrook 

July 11    Jill Fleming  

July 14    Jay Wise 

July 15    Marjorie Dix  

July 16    Patricia Strauch  

July 17   Margaret Hornick 

 Teresa Gentile 

 Eric Germain 

July 21    Aiden Germain  

July 24    Steve Hassmer 

July 25    Hazel Slocombe  

PLEASE REMEMBER THE  

FOLLOWING IN YOUR PRAYERS: 

 

Catherine Schane-Lydon and her brother   
Betsy Wheat 

Ann Underwood 

Patty Strauch and her father  

Madonna Meagher  

Betsey McKearnan 

Jen Germain  

 



Two New Leaders to Bring Considerable Gifts to Important Positions 
 

In the coming years, we are blessed to have two talented and dedicated 
leaders assuming new positions.  Deb McMenamy is stepping into the 
role of Moderator while JoAnn Levitt is assuming the role of Chair of 
the Vision Implementation Group.  The Moderator is the lay leader of 
the church.  In that role, Deb will lead the Church Council, be involved 
in strategic decisions about the future of the church and help to shape 

and influence virtually all aspects of our shared 
life.  The Vision Implementation Group will be 
tasked with the role of living into the Vision 
and wrestling its various aspects.   In her role, 
JoAnn will be interfacing with other leaders of 
the church and the congregation as a whole 
trying to ensure that the Vision continues to be shared by all of us.  Both of these 
leaders have important qualities including attention to detail, commitment to this 
church, significant experience from other organizations, considerable interpersonal 
skills and a willingness to work hard.  As they begin their roles, we ask for your 
prayers on their behalf.  We also hope you might reach out to them offering your 
best wishes and your support as they assume these important roles.  Thank you Deb 

and JoAnn for your answer of ñHere I amò when the church came calling.  We will be a better place because 
of your heart and your work. 

 

 

Our Building has Been Full and Busyðand that is Good! 
 

Over the past month, this building has been used by various parts of the community for a variety of 
purposes.  It is an important part of how we are part of the community. On June 9th, the Norman Rockwell 
Museum Board met in our Jonathan Edwards Room.  On June 11th, Berkshire Waldorf High School held 
their commencement exercises in our sanctuary before adjourning to the Jonathan Edwards Room for a 
reception and celebration.  Finally, on June 24th, YeeJin Yuk delighted a strong crowd with a diverse and  

magnificently played program. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Church Council has also approved the exploration with a new organization on a trial basis.  The 
Rainbow Seniors, strive to bring together LGBTQ elders and their friends with monthly socialization 
opportunities, programs and other activities.  They have had ongoing meetings in North County 
(Williamstown) and Central County (Pittsfield) and are now looking to establish a presence in South County.   
The program is free and open to the community.  Their first meeting will be July 8th from 2:00 p.m. until 
4:00 p.m. in the Jonathan Edwards Room. 

 


